
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When we are faced with challenging times we must put all our trust in the Lord. 

He is our Light and our Shepherd and he guides us through the darkness. During 

the current school closure our school community is apart. We all miss what we 

considered to be ‘normal school life’. The new ‘normal’ is to stay at home until 

it is safe for us to reunite again.  

Theses prayers, written by some of our children at home bring comfort to us as 

we come to terms with the implications and consequences of COVID-19. 

Let us remember our school family, parish, community, Key Workers and our 

brothers and sisters near and far in our daily prayers. Prayer unites the world. 

 

 

#PrayTogether   

#StrongerTogether



 



 


